
Neighbourhood Infrastructure Improvement Fund (NIIF) update noted. 
 
7 There was submitted a report by the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and Sustainability (NRS) providing an update on the Neighbourhood 
Infrastructure Improvement Fund (NIIF) programme, advising of a progress update 
including proposals submitted for estimate and a summary of committed spend and 
actual spend for the ward, as detailed in the report. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(1)  noted the report;  

 
(2)  agreed that each Community Council needed more time to assess the 

 majority of proposals before making decisions; and  
 

(3) approved the estimate for the work to be progressed on the following 
 projects:- 
 
 (a) 12-010 – feasibility study relating to drainage improvements on  
  major paths within Victoria Park; 
 
 (b) 12-029 – installation of new traffic crossing between the rear of the  
  Cala Development and Jordanhill School which was accessed from 
  Chamberlain Road; and  
 
 (c) 12-039 – installation of new pedestrian crossing on Dumbarton Road at 
  St Paul’s Church/Victoria Park Kindergarten.  
 
  


